
Meal/Fee Waiver Benefit Applications will be Available
 Mid-July 2022.

THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER.

Since the pandemic, we have served all students in High 
School District 214 free breakfast and lunch through USDA 
waivers. 

The USDA has not continued the waivers to feed all 
students breakfast and lunch at no cost during the
'22-'23 School Year, so we ask that all families be on the 
lookout for meal/fee waiver benefit applications coming 
soon for the upcoming school year.

Please put funds on your student's meal account at 
myschoolbucks.com for meals and a la carte items.

Thank you for your continued support!
�

URGENT DISTRICT 214 
NUTRITION UPDATE!

Meals will not be free for all students in 
the '22-23 School Year.


